Dear OIC Patient,

OIC is beginning a new chapter — one that brings even more care, support, and services to our community.

We're proud to introduce OIC Inspired, a new nonprofit organization created to expand the mission that has guided us for over 25 years.

What does this mean for you?

- You'll still see the same trusted doctors, nurse practitioners, PAs, and staff
- At the same clinic you already know
- With the same high-quality, compassionate care
- ✓ Plus, even more services—all in one place.

Under this new model, OIC Inspired will offer a more holistic approach, including:

- An on-site pharmacy with delivery
- ✓ In-house labs
- ✓ Case management and care navigation
- Support for both your medical and social needs

Some services will even be available regardless of your ability to pay, helping us care for more people and build a healthier, more equitable community.

You will also start to see new signs and a logo representing this organization and your new clinic!



Our commitment to innovation and research stays strong. You'll continue to have access to clinical trials and cutting-edge treatments for HIV, hepatitis, PrEP, PEP, STDs, and other emerging infections.

This transition is not an end, but a natural evolution, allowing us to grow, serve more people, and ensure care remains accessible for years to come.

Thank you for trusting us with your health. We're honored to continue this journey with you, stronger, inspired, and more committed than ever.

Warm regards,